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Camp Registration is open for Middle School and
High School Sessions. Don’t wait to get
registered on the Pettijohn Springs Website!
pettijohnsprings.com 
Mission Trip Registrations for McAllen Mission
Trip (just finished 7th-9th Grades) and OKC
Mission Trip (for just finished 5th-6th Grades) 
HS TREK
Senior Mystery Trip 

Registrations open:

End of School Bash at Hawaiian Falls – May 29 -  6:00-
8:00 p.m. -  Register on Realm. Tickets are $18 pp.

Girls' Devo – May 9 -  6:00-7:00 p.m. at the Truexes'

BROVO – May 17 -  6:00-7:30 p.m. Fishing at
Waterview Park in Rowlett. We will provide pizza,
and you need to bring your own fishing equipment.

Combined Devo – May 15 at the Hutsons'

YOUTH 

Camp Goddard Registration is open. July 18-22. $260
pp. Open to kids who have just finished 2nd-5th
Grades. 

Camp Goddard Parent Meeting - May 22 immediately
after class - Meet in the 4th-grade classroom. (Blue hall,
room 131)

CHILDREN 

https://pettijohnsprings.com/
https://onrealm.org/saturnroad/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=OWVmYzMxOWItMDAxMS00NjI3LTg1NzAtYWRlNDAxNTU1YWNk


Our sympathy is extended to the family of Colera Pope
who passed away Tuesday, May 3.

Our sympathy is extended to Gary and Cecelia Bingham
and their family on the death of Gary’s mother, Lillian
Bingham, who passed away Thursday. The service will
be Monday, May 9 at 10:30 a.m. at the Mesquite
church of Christ, 400 W. Davis, Mesquite. Visitation will
be held prior to the service at 9:30.

SYMPATHY

SHOWERS & TEAS
Senior Tea Honoring Landri Thompson - Sunday, May
15 - 2:00-3:30 p.m. - 314 Fall Creek Drive, Richardson 

Baby Shower Honoring Sarah Berridge - Sunday, May
15 - 1:30-3:00 p.m. - 517 Kathy Dr., Mesquite -
Registries: babylist.com

Wedding Shower Honoring Katie Jordan and Cody
Wimpee  - Sunday, May 22 - 2:00-3:30 - Home of
Angie Navarro - 5101 Alexandria Dr., Rowlett -
Registries: Crate & Barrel and West Elm - Cody is the
son of Joe and Alisa Wimpee and the grandson of
Martha and David Davy.

BAPTISM
Logan Drum - 7700 Cody Ln., Apt 3305, Sachse, TX
75048

mailto:gbingham432@gmail.com


New Member Luncheon - Sunday, May 22 - We extend
a big welcome to all our new members! Please join us
after Bible classes for a luncheon in your honor. Meet
staff and shepherd couples, learn how to get plugged-in
to Bible classes and Connect Groups, and discuss ways
to quickly become a connected part of our church
family at Saturn Road. We are so glad you are here!
Register through Realm. 

SR Children's Minister Search - As we prayerfully
search for our next Children's Minister, we trust that
God is already preparing just the right person for us. As
of today, we are accepting applications from interested
men and women through May 30. Please email your
resume and a one-page “My Theology of Children’s
Ministry” paper to CMsearch@saturnroad.org to begin
the process. The Children’s Minister job description can
be found at www.saturnroad.org/childrensministry.

Guest Follow-up - Volunteers needed to connect with
our visitors in several ways: baking cookies, assembling
welcome gift bags, walking guests from the car to the
building, and building signage. Please see Ryan Maloney
to join one of these teams. 

Donations Needed - Children's Ministry is collecting
empty milk jugs for a special project. Place donations in
the HOPE box in the Family Center.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

mailto:CMsearch@saturnroad.org


Care Play Read - Sign your recently graduated Kinder-
4th grader up to come be a part of CPR this summer!
They will get to learn about Jesus, make new friends,
and work on their reading skills for five weeks.

SR Book Drive  - Donate your gently used books. All
proceeds will go to Life Message. Please make your
donations by May 22.

Muffins for Mom - Bring your mom to the Children's
Library after worship and enjoy a muffin together!
 
Women's Self-defense Class - Thursday, May 12 - 
 6:30-9:00 p.m. - SR Teen Center - Register through
Realm. - $20 - Wear comfortable clothes.

Ladies' Day 2022 - “Welcome Home…We Saved
You A Seat” - Saturday, June 4 - 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m.
Spring Hill Retreat Center, Richardson - Registration
will be open on Realm May 7-21 or until we reach a
capacity of 60 guests.

Preschool Registration is open for the fall! Openings
for 12 months-4 years - Preschool meets Tuesdays
and Thursdays starting in September - Contact
jeanettec@saturnroad for more information.

VBS 2022 - Fierce Love - Save the Dates - June 26-29

5th Sunday Singing - May 29 - 6:00 p.m. - More
details to come!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

http://saturnroad/


In-person
Online

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution
Harvest Total YTD

Attendance

And the Scriptures give us hope and encouragement
as we wait patiently for God’s promises to be
fulfilled. May God, who gives this patience and
encouragement, help you live in complete harmony
with each other, as is fitting for followers of Christ
Jesus. Then all of you can join together with one
voice, giving praise and glory to God, the Father of
our Lord Jesus Christ.

Romans 15:4-6

Proverbs 31
Genesis 18
John 3:16

KEY SCRIPTURES:

THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
________________________________________________________________________________

$40,300
37,739
38,799

$622,537
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Josh Cleɮenger 
Derek Clothier 

Heath Flanagan 
Carter Hoelɿle 
Maddie Majors
 Isaac Maɵnard 

Nathan McClɖre 
Treɵ Neɯhoɖse 
Oliɮia Persaile 

Morgan Pickett 
Stone Small 

Emma Thomas 
Landri Thompson 

Haleɵ Trɖeɴ 

Cl�ss of 2022
SRCC SENIORS





Dear Friends,
Our family was so blessed by the meal following
Beverly Bridges' Memorial Service. Please extend my
sincerest thanks to those who prepared and served the
delicious meal.

Blessings,
Janet Winter

To Our Saturn Road Friends & Family, 
Thank you so much for the prayers, cards, texts, visits,
food, and genuine caring during this time for us.
Surgery and recovery has been so much easier
because of wonderful people at Saturn Road. We are
truly blessed!

Love, 
Jimmy and Leigh Anne Stockdale-Hill

My family would like to thank the Saturn Road church
family for everything you all have and are doing for our
family. We are very grateful and appreciative for the
acts of kindness along with many prayers for our
family. Thank you all so much. May God continue to
bless each and every one of you.

Elizabeth Robinson

Thank You



childUeQ'V  chXUch
BeɎɯeen cȒmmɖniȒn ۭ  meɀɀage�

Ageɀ ًג ًב and KindeȸgaȸɎen�

Bible HȒɖȸ RȒȒm ٣׏ב׏٢



ו׎א 

Sאג׏

 Nאג׏

דג׏

CYP RȒȒm

ה׎א

AɖdiɎȒȸiɖm

SRCecil HɖɎɀȒn ٖAndɵ HȒɖnɀelٖTɵ BelɎ

MaɎɎ BȸɵanٖSɎeȵhen PineٖJeȸemɵ Small

NȒȸm ClȒɎhieȸ

BȒb Hackleȸ

Jack Kellɵ

BȸandȒn GeȒȸge

Gaȸɵ Bingham

SUNDAY BIBLE CLASSES
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MeȸediɎh GȸȒɎɎi

Taȸa Sandeȸɀ

SRWEDNESDAY NIGHT CLASSES



If \oX oU Vomeone \oX knoZ iV: a neZ
moWheU, SoVW-VXUgical, a canceU/cUiWical

illneVV SaWienW, e[SeUiencing an emeUgenc\,
oU a majoU life eYenW, PleaVe nominaWe

\oXUVelf/Whem foU a SoXlV Food TUain. 
QXeVWionVŕ. PleaVe aVk DoloUeV BUoXVVaUd, 

TabiWha HoXnVel, oU Nichole Kno[. 





FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30




